

16 June 2020



Auckland DHB Chief Executive's Office Level 1 **Building 37 Auckland City Hospital** PO Box 92189 Victoria Street West Auckland 1142 Ph: (09) 630-9943 ext: 22342

Email: ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

Re Official Information Request – Post COVID DHB Strategy

I refer to your official information request dated 18 May 2020 requesting the following information:

With respect, I request under the Official Information Act copies of the following documents:

Copies of any reports, documents and memoranda regarding the Auckland DHB Strategy - Post Covid-19.

Auckland DHB is in the process of developing its Post COVID strategy that involves papers for the Board's consideration. Once these documents and the strategy have been finalised they will be made available. Accordingly, we are declining your request under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act.

You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Auckland DHB website.

Yours faithfully

aure Ailsa Claire, OBE **Chief Executive**